TOWN OF RIVER FALLS

Annual Cemetery Report

2019

April 21, 2020

It was a quiet year. We sold two (2) lots for future use. No burials.

Town and Country 4-H continued to mow and trim the grounds.

We had a "work day" where more of the grave stones were straightened and reset. The lots on the South side were located with permanent markers.

The Cemetery Committee met several times.

The Cemetery committee decided not to have a "Cemetery Walk" in the fall but to make it an every-other year event.

The American Legion had a Memorial Day Service.

No progress was made on access to Mt. Zion Cemetery in Section 24.